
 

 
NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 
JBS CONCLUDES THE ACQUISITION OF  

KING’S GROUP IN ITALY AND THE UNITED STATES 

 
 
JBS S.A. (“JBS” – B3: JBSS3; OTCQX: JBSAY), further to the Notice to the 

Market of December 13th, 2021, communicates to its shareholders and to the 

market, in accordance with the terms of the Brazilian Securities Commission 

(CVM) Resolution no. 44 dated August 23th, 2021, that its subsidiary Rigamonti 

concluded on February 4th, 2022, the acquisition of King’s Group, a market 

leader in the production of Italian meats with operations in Italy and the United 

States. 

  

The acquisition is in line with JBS strategic approach to expand its portfolio of 

value-added products and strengthens the company’s capabilities to produce and 

distribute authentic Italian specialties, placing the company among the leaders in 

Italian ‘salumeria’ production. 

 

 

São Paulo, February 07, 2022 

 

Guilherme Perboyre Cavalcanti  

Investor Relations Officer 

 


